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Hello, Year 6.  A very warm welcome to all of you!  
 
I am delighted you will be joining Hebburn Comprehensive School in September.  I am excited about the 
start of the new school year and the opportunity to meet you. 
 
As you embark upon your secondary school life, there is no doubt you will be feeling a mixture of 
excitement and anticipation but also nerves.  This is a normal reaction and to support you we have set 
up a special Year 6 section on our school website with a virtual tour.  You can see your school, take part 
in transition activities, and ask questions using email address transition@hebburn.net.  Your Head of 
Learning in September will be Miss J. Shield.  She will read and respond to your questions.  
 
You will see from your transition pack that I will be asking you to send me more information about 
yourself.  As part of your transition activities, you will be writing a letter to me.  
 
In your letter, please include the following information: 
 

• Your name, preferred name, and the primary school you attend. 

• Your interests.  

• Your favourite subjects. 

• What you are looking forward to at Hebburn Comprehensive School. 

• What you would like to do when you are an adult. 

• If you are nervous about joining the school. what are you most worried about? 

• Anything else you think might be interesting. 
 
You need to complete your letter before you visit us for your Year 6 experience days on Thursday 10 
and Friday 11 July 2025.  
 
I am looking forward to reading your letters and getting to know you in person in September. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

J Hood 
Miss J. Hood 
Head of Key Stage 3 
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